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october 23,1995

To: Officer Louis A. Galli

From: Chief Richard Z. Voorhees

It is my pleasure to receive the memo from Captain Frank Provenzano that

recommends you for permanent status as a Police Officer with the Bridgewater

Police Department.

Congratulations and Welcome!

May you continue to enjoy rlil{; many years of police service to Bridgewater.

Sincerely,

JU)"*(Lil,t',tt r.
Richard Z. Y(f,orhees
Chief of Police

RZV/mh

c.c.: Personnel File

An Equal Opportunity EmPloYer


